
NSW Department of Education – School Infrastructure

For more information contact: 
School Infrastructure NSW 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651 
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au

Armidale Secondary College
Project update� June 2021

Artist impression of the standalone multi-purpose hall

Artist impression of indoor courts area and performance space.

Investing in our schools

The NSW Government is investing $7 billion over 
the next four years, continuing its program to 
deliver more than 200 new and upgraded schools to 
support communities across NSW.  This is the largest 
investment in public education infrastructure in the 
history of NSW.

The NSW Department of Education is committed 
to delivering new and upgraded schools for 
communities across NSW. The delivery of these 
important projects is essential to the future learning 
needs of our students and supports growth in the 
local economy.

Armidale Secondary College

The new Armidale Secondary College is now open. 

A standalone multi-purpose hall for Armidale 
Secondary College will be delivered as part of the 
redevelopment. The new facility will replace the hall 
and performing arts space removed through the 
demolition of the original school, and will also house 
a new movement and fitness area.

Progress summary 

The modified State Significant Development (SSD) 
application to include a new multipurpose hall has 
been approved and a tender for construction is 
underway.

The multipurpose hall will include:

	■ performance space, including a stage and green 
room

	■ two indoor basketball courts

	■ a fitness studio and a movement studio 

	■ staff facilities

	■ two general learning spaces.

Next steps

	■ The contract for construction is expected to be 
awarded in mid 2021.

	■ Construction of the multi-purpose hall is expected 
to begin in Term 3. 


